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Dr. Juliette Pennyman, Superintendent of Schools

June 12, 2024

Dear Hudson City School District Families, Faculty and Staff,

I am writing today to inform you all that the Swimming Pool located at Hudson Senior High School will
be closed for the month of August 2024 due to repairs. The tentative reopening of the pool is scheduled
for September 1, 2024. The District will send a notification via Parent Square, its website
(www.hudsoncsd.org) and social media when the reopening occurs.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation!
Sincerely,

Dr. Juliette Pennyman
Superintendent of Schools
Hudson City School District
#HudsonTogetherWeCan!
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